
 Lake-Lehman Jr.- Sr. High School 
 Guidance Department– Miss Peyton Roberts 
 Po Box 38, Lehman, PA 18627 
 570-675-7458 

 June 5, 2023 

 Welcome to the Junior/Senior High School! We are excited for you to begin 
 your junior high career with us. We hope some of your questions were answered 
 during your tour. Stay tuned for an announcement to come in and view the building 
 toward the end of the summer. We have enclosed your course requests for the 
 2023-2024 school year. 

 Each sixth grade student is assigned to courses based on the following criteria: 
 assessment data, sixth grade classroom performance, teacher observation, and 
 evaluation.  When assigning courses for the upcoming  year, your child’s teachers 
 have carefully considered these criteria, as well as, the honors course criteria 
 developed by the faculty at the Junior Senior High School.  In addition, if your child 
 has an IEP or GIEP, his/her schedule has been finalized in their individual meeting. 

 Appropriate course assignments are critical for each student.  We are asking that 
 you familiarize yourself with the course descriptions found in the  Junior High 
 Curriculum Guide  located on our website at 
 http://www.llsd.org/Academics_Curriculum  . 

 If you have any questions about recommended courses, please contact your child’s 
 teacher and email Miss Peyton Roberts at Robertsp@llsd.org. 

 Thank you, 
 Miss Peyton Roberts 

http://www.llsd.org/Academics_Curriculum

